Red Lodge Pupil Guidance for October 2020 with Social Distancing

The Studio - CT has now issued its own Social Distancing policy and risk assessment for operating in the studio please take a look at this to familiarise yourself measures that will need to be taken when entering and operating in the studio.

https://www.thestudio-rl.co.uk/reopening

Pupil Guidance Notes

Prior to your class/lesson:

- Booking to be made online via the online system, or message in advance
- Customers/clients must provide contact details in advance for track and trace.
- Waiver <u>must</u> be filled in online on the day; for every time you attend a class with The Studio – CT. This is a very quick form, found on the website – <u>www.thestudio-rl.co.uk/waiver</u>

On the day of your lesson/class:

- Please do not arrive early, just 5 minutes prior
- Upon arrival, please queue outside the main hall at 2m intervals
- Parents of children over 5 years old to use our 'drop and go' policy, as found in our social distancing policy on the website
- Wash/sanitise your hands-on before entry to the main hall
- ullet Everyone must adhere to the social distancing policy ${\sf PSO}$
- Ensure you are medically fit and healthy to take part in dance, first aid will be given for life threatening reasons, but in all other circumstances First Aid will be external to the The Studio - CT first aiders
- The kitchen area is off limits to customers, but you are welcome to ask your teacher for a water top up
- The main hall will be cleaned three times a day and have adequate ventilation
- Reduce touch and contact
- Minimal belongs to be brought to your lessons
- One way policy Exit is through the far end door of the main hall, and through the fire exit door of the building.